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7. oktober 2020 

Important notice to the residents at Moltkesvej 
Implementation of cleaning control 

 

 
Due to an increase in lack of cleaning, in the common areas, the last couple of years, it is, 
unfortunately, necessary to implement cleaning control. 
The decision has been made by the board of Ravnsbjerg Kollegiet in collaboration with the 
residents’ council. 
 
This agreement will become effective from the 3 of November. From November 17th a  
cleaning company will be hired to take care of any insufficient cleaning. The expense will 
be charged in accordance with the general guidelines attached. 
 
The attached cleaning schedule will show who is responsible for the cleaning when the 
controls are carried out by the caretaker. 
 
In the appendix, it appears which elements are checked and thereby also what should be 
cleaned before a cleaning control. 
 
Any questions can be directed to the caretaker. 
 
Best regards, 
Kollegiekontoret i Aarhus 
 
Torben Kragh 
House inspector   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


